Charlene’s Angels Newsletter December 2024

Month in Review Though the last few weeks of December may be winding down, our activities have
not! Our clients enjoyed trips to the bowling alley on Mondays and Tuesdays and to Dave & Busters and
Chuck E. Cheese too. Those with Access Passes had the chance to explore the Eiteljorg Museum, Indiana
State Museum, and the Children’s Museum this month. If you haven't gotten yours, please sign up on the
Children’s Museum website. Clients also went to the movie theater to see Moana 2, and everyone had a
fantastic time! We took a group of clients to Central Nine where they learned about dental hygiene and then
had lunch provided for them. Our clients continue to engage with the community and learn daily life skills.
They also visited the Mount Pleasant Community Life Center, where they played basketball, walked the
fitness track, and worked out on fitness machines. Our Cup of Grace crew works hard on Tuesdays, creating
delectable treats and drinks, and serving them on Wednesday mornings. There are plenty of opportunities at
Charlene's Angels for clients to learn AND have fun!

The staff of Charlene’s Angels wishes you and your family a very merry Christmas and a blessed New Year!

Please text us to report client absences, such as doctor appointments or vacations, or if your
client will be coming in or leaving early. Two weeks' notice of vacations is mandatory so we can
plan staff accordingly. Thank you!

Alana Swain 317-455-5568 Mary Cox 317-777-4028  Charlene Guthrie 317-431-1484
Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday 7:30 am - 4:15 pm Saturday - Closed Sunday - Closed

Please check your emails for monthly billing Activity Fees

~Mark Your Calendar~

Christmas Break: Closed December 23rd. We will refurn on January 6th.

Angels of the Month

Learn more about them af our website htips://charsangels.org




~Annual Required Paperwork-~
Charlene’s Angels’ office has sent home our required annual paperwork. Please
complete and return it as soon as possible. Thank you!

~New Staff~

&

Vicky K.

Angela O.

Our team is growing! We're thrilled to
welcome Angela O. and Vicky K. to our
Adult Day Program. We're delighted
they joined our organization. If you have
a moment, be sure to say hello to them!

Volunteer Spotlight

A huge thank you to our volunteer, Mary S., who leads our Angels in Zumba! We and our clients
greatly appreciate all the time you spend with us. Thank you so much, Mary!

Please make sure your client has extra clothes here
in case of emergency.

Winter weather is coming. Keep up to date on
closings by downloading the free Team app. Look
for Charlene’s Angels and sign your client up.

https: //www.teamapp.com

Call or text Alana if you have questions,

Thank you so much to Southland Church for
making it possible for Charlene's Angels to have a
home. If you are locking for a new Church, stop by

and see them.

Office Hours Monday - Friday | 8 AM -4 PM
Worship Times Sunday | 9AM & 11AM

Office Number 317-883-8988

Jingle Rails at Eitlejorg Museum

Singing on Thursday with Gramps




